
 

 
 

The Corvus Learning Trust is incorporated in England and Wales  

Company number 11045796 Registered Office: Edgbarrow School, Grant Road, 

Crowthorne, Berkshire, RG45 7HZ 

 

 

5th July 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

As part of our local studies on the history of Crowthorne, we have arranged for the Year 5 children 

to visit Wellington College on Tuesday 10th July.  The children will learn some details about the 

College and why it was so important to the development of Crowthorne.  A member of the 

Wellington Historical Society will show us around the buildings, highlighting many features of the 

school and telling us about its history. 

 

We aim to leave school at 9.45am to walk to the College and should finish the tour by 12.30pm 

when they will have lunch in the College grounds.  We then plan to visit St. John’s Church where 

the children will have a talk about its history.  We will return to Oaklands before the end of the 

school day. 

 

The children should wear their school uniform.  They will need to bring in a packed lunch on the 

day and could you also provide your child with plenty to drink.  Please would you ensure they are 

dressed to match the weather and have sun cream and/or a sun hat if the weather is very hot. 

 

Please complete and return the slip.  There is no charge for this visit. 

 

In the case of very extreme weather, we will have to cancel the trip. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

    
Mr. B. Hill                                              Miss. K. Davidson 

 _______________________________________________________________________________  

Wellington College Tour – Tuesday 10th July 2018 
 

 

I give permission for my child ……………………………………………………Class …… to visit 

Wellington College and St. John’s Church on Tuesday 10th July 2018. 

 

 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………. (Parent/Guardian) 

mailto:admin@oaklands-jun.wokingham.sch.uk


 

 
 

 


